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April 27, 2021 

 

VIA E-MAIL 

 

Courtney Avery 

Board Administrator 

Illinois Health Facilities and Services and Review Board  

525 W. Jefferson 

Springfield, Illinois  

 

RE: Withdrawal of CON Application - The Advanced Surgical Institute, LLC – Project #19-031 

 

Dear Ms. Avery:  

 

We represent The Advanced Surgical Institute, LLC with regard to HFSRB Project #19-031.  

Please accept this letter as our request to withdraw the Certificate of Need application for this 

project.  

 

If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding the project, please feel 

free to contact me via phone at 708-478-7030 or via email at bniehaus@advis.com with any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Bryan Niehaus, JD, CHC 

Vice President 

Advis   
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